
8. LIQUOR LICENCE APPLICATIONS 
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Community Advocate, Beckenham Elaine Greaves, Community Secretary, DDI 337-4505 

Corporate Plan Output:  Public Accountability 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request the Board to appoint representatives of the Board to consider 

liquor licence applications, and make submissions to the Liquor Licensing Authority on behalf of 
Council, if necessary. 

 
 Applications for alcoholic liquor on-licences, off-licences and club licences, or for variations to these 

licences, are referred to the Spreydon-Heathcote Community Board for comment before being 
considered by the Liquor Licensing Authority in Wellington.  In the past, the Board has delegated to 
two of its members the task of vetting these applications and determining whether to make a 
submission to the Liquor Licensing Authority if this seems appropriate. 

 
 Recommendation: That the Board nominate two of its members to consider liquor licence 

applications, and to make submissions to the Liquor Licensing Authority on 
behalf of the Council, if deemed necessary. 


